
 

 
 

 

15 June 2018 

Proposed revisions to the Western Power network access 
arrangement 2017/18 to 2021/22 
 
PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSIONS 

On 2 May 2018, the Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) published its draft decision for 
Western Power’s proposed revised access arrangement and invited public submissions in 
response. 

These submissions are now available to view on the ERA website. 

The ERA granted an extension for public submissions from 30 May to 14 June 2018 in response 
to requests from interested parties. 

The extension was granted pursuant to the requirements of sections 4.64 and 4.66(g) of the 
Electricity Networks Access Code 2004. 

The submission period has now closed. 
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